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Introducing the Lucky Charm 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This year we are adding an exciting new way to contribute to the Bull Roast.  We understand that not 
everyone can attend this event.  We wanted to make it possible for everyone to feel they can contribute 
even if they can’t go to the Bull Roast itself.   

 
We have started the “IPAD Initiative”! In addition to purchasing additional technology and classroom 
resources, our goal is to outfit all of our classrooms with IPADS!!!  This will take time and effort.  
 
We are offering Lucky Charms this year.  A Lucky Charm is a $20 donation towards our “Technology and 
Special Projects” Fund.  You can purchase a Lucky Charm even if you can’t attend the Bull Roast. 
 
Consider this, if all Windsor Farm Families, purchased one Lucky Charm for $20, we would raise over 
$9,000 from Lucky Charm sales alone.  
 
We have a goal in 2017 to sell at least 200 Lucky Charms.  Each family that purchases a Lucky Charm will 
have their name displayed on a Shamrock and hung in the school lobby AND will be automatically entered 
into our raffle at the Bull Roast as an incentive for supporting our “IPAD Initiative”. 
 
You may purchase a Lucky Charm on our PTO Website.  Www.windsorfarmpto.org. Click the Lucky Charm 
tab and place your order.  It’s as easy as that.   Lucky Charms Sales will begin on January 15th. 
 
Thank you for participating in the WFE Lucky Charm launch. Our students and staff will be the 
“Lucky” ones thanks to your generous donation! 

 
   
 
              


